
 

King’s Academy Northern Parade is a large primary school based in Portsmouth. We are a 
school where we are eager to learn and live to learn. We are proud to be the home of our school 
Dragon Values. We are an inclusive school and proud of our sensory resource unit. The team 
are ambitious with high expectations for all our children to have opportunities and experiences.  

We are seeking to appoint an experienced, enthusiastic, highly effective, inspirational and 
dedicated KS2 teacher and for the right candidate there may be an opportunity to be Year 
Leader. 
You will be a part of an approachable, supportive and positive team currently going through 
exciting changes to develop our wonderful school.   

The successful candidate will be a teacher who demonstrates: 

• Experience of working in KS1/KS2  
• High expectations for pupils’ learning and behaviour  
• An understanding of inclusion, challenge and support for all 
• Ability to build strong and professional relationships with pupils, parents, staff and governors 
• A willingness to contribute to wider aspects of school life 

 
• Year leader – an experience leading a team, coaching and supporting staff 

 
We can offer you 

• Excellent CPD through our central core offer 
• Happy and energetic children who are eager to learn and live to learn 
• A friendly, committed and supportive staff team 
• A school in which everyone is encouraged to be valued as individuals, creative, challenging and 

independent 
• A Multi Academy Trust which celebrates ‘Opportunity and Success on a Global Stage 

 
• Year leader – opportunities for release time for leadership responsibilities 
• Year leader - opportunities to work closely with our KS1 practitioners 

 
 
This is a fixed term contract with the possibility of being made permanent in 
September 2022.  
 
Visits to the school are warmly encouraged. Job description and person specification are available by 
email from sarah.rose@kingsacademies.uk 
 
Completed application forms are to be returned by email to sarah.rose@kingsacademies.uk 
 
The closing date for applications is 12:00 (noon) Friday 11th November 2022. 
 
King’s Group Academies is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  All posts within our 
academies are exempt for the Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974 and therefore all applicants will 
be required to declare spent and unspent convictions, cautions and bind-overs, including those 
regarded as spent and complete an Enhanced Criminal Records Disclosure via the Disclosure and 
Barring Service (DBS) 
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